
 
INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 625 

SAINT PAUL PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 
 
In the Matter of Change of Start Time NOTICE FROM THE BOARD OF 
of Annual Meeting and Committee  EDUCATION 
of the Board Meeting  

 
 
To: Directors of the Board of Education of Independent School  

District No. 625 
 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that the undersigned, pursuant to Minnesota Statutes 

Section 123B.09, Subdivision 6, does hereby change the start time of the Annual 

Meeting of the Board of Education scheduled for ​Tuesday, January 5, 2021​.  It will 

now commence at ​4:30 p.m.​ via telephonic and video conference.   

 

The Committee of the Board Meeting of Tuesday, January 5, 2021 will commence 

immediately following the adjournment of the Annual Meeting. 

 

The public may monitor the open portions of the meeting via live stream at 

www.spps.org/boe​. 

 

December 21, 2020 

Jeanelle Foster 
Chair, Board of Education 
Independent School District No. 625  
Saint Paul Public Schools 

http://www.spps.org/boe

